The Town of Orchard Park is now accepting prepayment of the 2018 Town & County property
tax. Payments can be made in person at the Town Clerk’s office between 8:30 AM and 4:15 PM
now through Friday, December 29, 2017. Cash or Checks only. Check payments can be mailed
to the Town Clerk’s office at 4295 South Buffalo Street, Orchard Park, NY 14127 and must bear
a US Postmark (metered postmarks are not accepted) of December 31 or prior. No internet
payment is available at this time.

There is a drop box in the lobby of the Town Hall where tax prepayments may be left until
midnight December 31, 2017.

There are no tax bills currently available but paid receipts will be mailed when the tax bills
come in from Erie County.




